[image: image1.png]{) RUSH UNIVERSITY




Rush University College of Health Sciences would like to invite you to their upcoming job fair!

Students pursuing a profession in the field of Occupational Therapy, Nursing, Speech and Language Pathology and Audiology are invited to attend the job fair to network with prospective employers from the Chicagoland and surrounding areas! This will be a unique opportunity to interact with employers and future colleagues from your cohort who attend different schools!

When: Thursday, July 9, 2012 

Where: Armour Academic Center at Rush University Medical Center located at 

600 S. Paulina, Chicago, Illinois

Hosted by:  The Student Occupational Therapy Association (SOTA) of Rush University

Donations will be accepted and proceeds will benefit the Alzheimer’s Association and the American Occupational Therapy Political Action Committee. 

Please contact Becky Ozelie at (312) 942-6988 to register! We hope to see you in July!
